
Talbot Family Network 

Service Review Committee 

August 8, 2016 at 1pm 

Talbot County Board of Education 

 

 

Reviewers Present:  Sherry Sutton, Katie Sevon, Anthony Smith, Doug Devenyns, Dale Skinner, Jan Willis 

Score Sheets Submitted, reviewers not present:  Holly Ireland, Catherine Poe 

The Service Review Committee met and discussed the proposals received in response to the RFP 

released in June 2016.  Two proposals were reviewed.  

 University of MD Extension - Community Nutrition and Gardening Education     

 Talbot Mentors - Mentoring and Support Group for Children Impacted by Incarceration 

(A third proposal submitted was disqualified, and therefore not reviewed, after the fiscal agent 

withdrew.) 

After a full discussion, Doug Devenyns made the motion to recommend to the Executive Committee that 

the TFN fund both proposals at the requested amounts.  Sherry Sutton seconded the motion and the 

motion passed unanimously. 

 


